
From: Cheryl Attallah
To: Clerks
Subject: 600 Stonehaven Ave
Date: October 11, 2020 9:57:59 PM

Dear Council.
I am a long time resident of Newmarket.  I am opposed to the development  proposed for 600
Stonehaven Ave.  It will destroy the homes of countless wildlife.  Newmarket needs to protect our
green spaces. We do not need more homes in this area. 
Please do not accept the proposal to build homes on this land. 
 
Cheryl Attallah
603 Pelletier Court
Newmarket.
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